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In late 2023, the Colorado Sun reported on concerning proficiency

scores among Colorado students in core math and English skills,

reflecting nationwide trends of uneven pandemic recovery. Despite

some gains, overall proficiency levels remain below 50%, especially

among marginalized groups like students of color, English-

language learners, those with disabilities, and low-income students. 

As we all work towards overcoming gaps in student learning and

readiness, Mitchell High School in Colorado Springs has a playbook

to share for improving proficiency and student outcomes. In

partnership with NROC, Mitchell High School defied pandemic

trends, significantly improving student readiness for college by

implementing EdReady, a low-lift learning platform that utilizes a

personalized, competency-based approach.

This success story will be explored in a pre-conference

GlobalMindED session, led by key leaders from Mitchell High

School. The session will offer insights into EdReady's classroom

implementation, pedagogical strategies, as well as data-driven

improvements and lessons learned. Together, we'll chart a course

for future initiatives and collaboration opportunities, leveraging our

collective expertise to empower students and narrow opportunity

gaps in schools and districts across Colorado.

In partnership with
GlobalMindED, The NROC
Project invites you for an
afternoon of learning and
collaboration in Denver!

Questions? Contact Laura Smith

lsmith@nroc.org


